
  

 

 

 

         December 23, 2022 

 

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

Hon. Michelle L. Phillips  

Secretary to the Commission  

New York State  

Public Service Commission  

Three Empire State Plaza  

Albany, NY 12223 

 

Re:  Case 15-E-0302 Proceeding on Motion of the Commission to Implement a Large-Scale 

Renewable Program and a Clean Energy Standard  

 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

 

Attached is the New York State Energy Research and Development Authority’s revised 2023 Clean Energy 

Standard administrative budget. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (518) 862-1090, ext. 3609.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                            Thomas J. King 

Senior Counsel 

NYSERDA 

17 Columbia Circle 

Albany, New York 12203-6399  

(518) 862-1090, ext. 3609  

 Thomas.King@nyserda.ny.gov 
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